
 
 

 
 
 

Children in Need 
Pyjamas Day, Friday 16TH November 2018 

 
We will be raising money for Children in Need again this year by having a 

Pyjamas Day. Children may wear their pyjamas or onesies to school in return 
for £1 or more donation to Children in Need. 

 
Year 6 will be making ‘Pudsey’ biscuits to sell for 50p each, which will be sold at 

the end of the day from the Year 6 classroom. 
 

Please ensure children still have appropriate shoes and coats for playtime. 
 

Get ready and help us raise money for this worthwhile cause! 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Becky Reed 


